Stephen Boogaards

Subject: RDN Temporary Use Permit PL2023-023 - 3805 Melrose Road Update

From: Amy Cou

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 7:42 AM

To: Get Involved <getinvolved@rdn.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: RDN Temporary Use Permit PL2023-023 - 3805 Melrose Road Update
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Omg this is so exciting! As an island atv’er I’'m so glad to hear this!

From Mobile

From: Get Involved RDN Team <notifications@engagementhg.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 7:40:12 AM

To:
Subject: RDN Temporary Use Permit PL2023-023 - 3805 Melrose Road Update

At the June 8, 2023 meeting, the RDN Electoral Area Services Committee will be
considering the Temporary Use Permit application PL.2023-023 - 3805 Melrose Road,
recommendations and public feedback received for an ATV training and practice facility, and
accessory campground. The meeting will be at 1:00 p.m. on June 8, 2023. Click here to view
the agenda. Should the committee approve the recommendation, the RDN Board will
consider approval of the application on June 27, 2023.

Kind regards,

The RDN Planning Project Team
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